ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2017/32 23.08.2018
To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001
Sir,

Sub:- Regquesting to urgently arrange a meeting with the Secretary, Telecom - reg.

We wish to draw your kind attention to the subject mentioned above.

You are aware that a meeting was held between the Hon'ble Minister of State for Communications (1/C), and
the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB) on 24.02.2018. In that meeting, assurances were given to
the AUAB, by the Hon’ble Minister of State for Communications (1/C), on the issues of 3rd Pay Revision,
Pension Revision, payment of Pension Contribution and Allotment of 4G spectrum to BSNL. At the end of the
meeting, the Hon’ble MoSC (I/C), was kind enough to state that the AUAB can have periodical meetings with
the Secretary, Telecom, to review the progress in the implementation of the above mentioned assurances.

However, it is a matter of regret that, the Secretary, Telecom, has not met the AUAB even once during the
past 6 months. The letters written to the Secretary, Telecom, by the AUAB, seeking meeting with her, have
gone unheeded.

The meeting of the AUAB held on 23.08.2018, reviewed the situation and has decided to write to the CMD
BSNL, demanding to arrange a meeting between the AUAB and the Secretary, Telecom. It is pertinent to
mention here, that the CMD BSNL has played an important role in the past, in arranging meetings with the
Secretary, Telecom.

In the similar manner, we would like to earnestly request you to kindly arrange an early meeting with the
Secretary, Telecom, to discuss about the progress in the implementation of the assurances given by the
Hon’ble MoSC (I/C).

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
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